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The Honorable Robert Dole 
700 New Hampshire Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC 20037 

Dear Bob: 

THE VICE PRESIDENT 
WASHINGTON 

December 22, 1994 

I just learned about your recent surgery. I certainly hope that you are 
making a strong recovery, and wanted to let you know that Tipper and I have you 
in our thoughts. 

Please do not hesitate to call us if you need anything. 

Al Gore 
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